
 
****Breaking News***** 

After 28 years as a GP Partner at Moreton Medical Centre Dr Pereira has made the 
decision to take a well-earned break from General Practice and focus on other 

interests for a while. He will be leaving us at the end of March and taking some time 
to relax. I am sure you will join us in wishing him lots of luck and happiness for his 

new adventure. 


